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Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

Our beloved sister, Debby Grodner has ascended to the Spirit World this past Sunday, 
January 26th.   
 

Information about Debby's Seonghwa Ceremony is listed below from the Belvedere Family 
church community, as well as, how to join the prayer circle.  
 

Let's continue to pray and support the Grodner family at this time. 
 

Thank you & God Bless, 
Pastor Crescentia 

 

  

  

Message from Belvedere Family Church: 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

We would like to share with the community as we have finalized the details for our dear 
sister Debby’s Seonghwa Ceremony.  
 

Viewing 

 

On Friday, February 7th from 4-8PM at the Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home (64 Ashford 
Avenue Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522)  

 

Seonghwa and Wonjeon Ceremony 

 

On Saturday, February 8th from 8-9AM to 11AM at the Sleepy Hollow Cemetery (430N 
Broadway Sleepy Hollow, NY 10591). Followed by a reception from 12:30-3:30PM at the 
Belvedere Training Center  

 

Flowers can be sent to the Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home. 
 

In addition, we have set up a GoFundMe page for the Grodner family where you can 
donate financially to help with the various expenses in preparing for a Seonghwa 
Ceremony. We encourage you to share the GoFundMe page with other families and 
friends, and on social media such as Facebook.   
 

If you have any questions, please contact Rev. Edner, the district pastor for 
the details of the Seonghwa since I myself, Rev. Kone will be away for Korea. 
 

If you haven’t already done so, please also help the Grodner family by bringing them 
dinner during January 29-February 29. Please sign your name by clicking below. 
 

Thank you everyone for your love and support. 
 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Kone 

Belvedere Family Church Pastor 
 

Click here: Prayer Circle for 
Debby Grodner 

 

Click here to Sign Your 
Name To Bring Food 

   

 

  


